From:

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:21:46 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 11:38 AM
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 11:33 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Michael Tyrell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Here we go again .Hydro one wants to raise its rates again for the next 5 years.wanting increases of 4.95 a month for
2023

3.57 a month for 2024 , 4.65 a month for2025, 5.63 a month for2026, and 4.46 a month for 2027 with the majority
of the increase for delivery.when you pay more for delivery then usage to me there’s a problem.something needs to
be done about that.That’s the reason we’re having problems paying the bill way to much for delivery.plus they are
way over paid for the poor job that they do.like they Hydro one said hydro lines were put in back in the 50,s and
60,s what happen to prevented maintenance why wait for all this work that needs to be now at out rages cost when
you could of been doing things sooner.

-- Attachment --





